
Dear Chief Achneepineskum and Chief Wabasse, 

On behalf of Anjala Puvananathan, Director of the Ontario Regional Office, please see the attached 
letter from the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (the Agency), along with the Summary of Issues 
with respect to the Initial Project Description for the Northern Road Link Project. 

Please note that some interested parties may not have had the opportunity or capacity to provide 
comments during the comment period on the Summary of the Initial Project Description. The Agency 
will continue to accept comments from interested parties and the Submit a Comment feature on the 
Project’s Registry page will remain available. You are encouraged to review and consider any comments 
submitted within a reasonable time period after the close of the comment period when you prepare the 
response to the Summary of Issues. 

In the coming days, the Summary of Issues will be posted in both English and French on the Canadian 
Impact Assessment Registry Internet site for the Project: https://iaac-
aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/84331 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

  

Best regards, 

Ely Weisbrot 

Northern Road Link Project 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada / Government of Canada 
NorthernRoad-RouteDuNord@iaac-aeic.gc.ca /  

  
Projet de la route de raccordement du Nord 
Agence d'évaluation d'impact du Canada / Gouvernement du Canada 
NorthernRoad-RouteDuNord@iaac-aeic.gc.ca / 

  

 

<personal information removed>

<données d’indentification caviardées>
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